COMMUNICATION C221
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:33 AM March 1, 2022
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

From: Ward 3 Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:18 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: FW: [External] Proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:18 AM
To: Ron Rotman
Cc: Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3 Support Staff <ssward3@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Re: [External] Proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Hi Ron,

Thank you for your email. | completely agree! Please feel free to write in your comments to this city clerk for the record
and copy my office. | will NOT be supporting this development in its current form.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 23, 2022, at 2:04 PM, Ron Rotman_ wrote:

Good Afternoon Rosanna,
Re: 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive Lot 21 Concession 6

As a longtime resident of Vaughan, and living in the area of Weston Rd and Major Mackenzie drive, I am
fully opposed to the Proposed Zoning and site plan as per File # OP.21.019 and Z.21.040.
I am sure not the only resident contacting you about this opposition.

Four -32-36 storey condominiums in the area is completely unsupportable from a traffic and
infrastructure stand point, in an already congested area.
Not to mention the effect it will have on the neighbourhood.

Please let me know what can be voiced to the City Planning group prior to the March 1st council meeting.

Thank you


ferranta
Public Mtg


Regards,

Ron Rotman



